
Frisco High School  
Homecoming and Prom Dress Code  

 
 Formal/semi-formal attire is expected. 

 Dresses, suit/jacket and tie or tuxedo are typically worn 

 Strapless dresses, dresses with spaghetti straps, or halter top dresses that 

meet the guidelines below are acceptable  

 Dresses should be modestly cut - no plunging neckline or open back that 

goes below the waist. 

 All dresses must cover the mid-riff region and be modest in style and 

length 

 No visible undergarments  

 These are examples of dresses that would NOT BE ALLOWED at 

Homecoming or Prom: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As this is a school sponsored activity, ANY PERSON who attends the Frisco 

High School Homecoming or Prom MUST be in compliance with the dress code 

and all Frisco High School policies & procedures. 

 

Any person who is out of dress code compliance will NOT receive a refund. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please ask an FHS administrator for 

clarification. 

 


